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Art Contest Winners for 2025
   HPP hosts a student art contest each year,
using the artwork for annual meeting brochures
and advertising. The program was developed to
support student art programs, and artists.  
    Each year, we send out an application packet
to all the schools in our territory, requesting
     
    
   

submissions. First and second place win cash
prizes. Students can choose to offer up their
artwork for sale, while it is displayed in our
Riverton office lobby. Artwork can be viewed
on display through the end of the year. 
    
   

Natiya Shoyo, winner of the age 14-18 category
Wind River School

Banner Photo above: Joshua Walker,
winner of the age 9-14 category

Wind River School
Oran Green, Second

Place, age 14-18
category

Worland High School

Jaiden Giles,
Second Place, age

9-14 category
Wind River School



   Braxton Mills, Shoshoni High School
Jonah Witonski, Dubois High School
Ellanie Forbis, Riverton High School

Lara Robertson, Lander Valley High School
Emma Hill, Riverton High School

Remyngton Martinez, Wind River High School
Gracie Collver, Wind River High School

Kayden Sixberry, Wind River High School
Alexis Garrison, Hot Springs County High School

Katelynn Lemley, Riverton High School
Victoria Gale, Riverton High School
Rory Johnson, Riverton High School

Mackenzie Mayes, Riverton High School
Samantha Ablard, Riverton High School

Rosalie Willson, Thermopolis High School
Samantha DeClercq, Riverton High School
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 Congratulations to the 
2025 Scholarship Award Winners

Annual Meeting Attendance
We want to say thank you to all the members
that were able to break away from their busy
schedules to come and see us at annual
meeting! 
We appreciate your time and hope that you
found the information presented at annual
meeting useful! 
Going forward, annual meeting will be held
on the 3  Saturday of March. We are striving
for an optimal time for our members to be
able to attend. 
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